
 
 

 
 
 
 

Wednesday 12th June 2024 
 
Ref: Year 10 Parents Evening  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am writing to invite you to the Year 10 Parents Evening which is taking place on:  

 

Thursday 11th July 2024 from 4.30pm – 6.30pm at Langley Walk. 

 

During the evening, you will have the opportunity to meet with subject teachers who will 

provide valuable insights into your child's academic performance at GCSE and offer guidance 

on how best to support their learning journey. Whether your child is excelling in certain 

subjects or facing challenges, these discussions are invaluable in shaping their educational 

experience. There will be no booking system in place; parents can arrive and wait to see 

subject teachers at their own discretion.  

In addition to meeting with teachers, we encourage you to explore the various resources and 

support services available at our school. Representatives from our pastoral care team, and 

other support staff will be on hand to answer any questions you may have about your child's 

holistic development. 

We understand that your involvement plays a crucial role in your child's educational journey, 

and we greatly appreciate your ongoing support. By working together, we can ensure that 

every student at City Academy reaches their full potential. 

We look forward to welcoming you to the Year 10 Parents' Evening and to fruitful discussions 

about your child's progress. 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 11th July 2024. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

L.Grainger 
 

Mr. L Grainger 

Head of Year 10 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


